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2017 Region 6 End of Year Report 
August 20 till December 31, 2017 
 

2017 was a Historic Year for The Red Knights International Firefighter 
Motorcycle Club.  This year we purchased the Red Knights Memorial Hall in 
Boylston, Massachusetts, adjacent to the Red Knights Memorial.  We now 
own the site of the Memorial and the house next door.  The dedication to the 
membership will be Sat. May 5, 2018.  I hope to see everyone there. 
 
This year Region 6 added a number of MAL’s.  We are working with the new 
members to form chapters in their areas. 
 
I have averaged 5 hours a week working on Red Knight business for a total of 
100 hours. 
 
This year I attended the Texas State Assoc. meeting.  The Texas Association 
put on the Texas LODD ride and fundraiser in Bryan, TX.  I also attended 
Blue Santa fund raisers in LaMarque, TX, Beaumont, TX, and League City, 
TX.  I attended 3 area city council meetings to help with Motorcycle safety 
awareness month proclamations.   
 
Here are the Region 6 Rides for 2018 that I know of at this time: 
 
1: April 14th Back the Badge Ride, San Jacinto Harley Davidson, Pasadena, 
TX 
 
2: April 21nd Ride to remember in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 
 
3: My 19th Texas LODD Task Force Ride, Starting at Cy-Fair Station 11, Cy-
Fair, TX  



     
 
4: June 8th – 10th Oklahoma State Meeting, contact Buddy Meyers at, 
54buddymyers@gmail.com  
 
5: June 22nd – 24th Texas State Convention, Lake Jackson, TX 
 
6: September 8th 1st Annual 911 Ride, Houston area TBD. Contact, 
assoc5@redknightsmc.com  
 
In 2018 the KORT will be in Gatlinburg, Tenn.  Keep an Eye and Ear out for 
more information. 
 
We are still working on getting each chapters email working and being 
utilized by each chapter.  So if you are reading this report and not checking 
your chapters email regularly let’s get going. 
 
I plan on visiting with each chapter in Region 6 as time allows. 
 
The 2018 International Convention is being held in Pittsburg, Pennsylvania, 
August 16th thru 19th registration is now on line at the International web site 
www.redknightsmc.com or Facebook page, 2018 Red Knights MC 
Convention – Pittsburg, Pennsylvania,  
 
I would like to thank Alan Billings for stepping up and getting the 
Quartermaster office straightened up and running smoothly.  
 
I would like to thank Emmett Duprey for stepping up and getting the Grand 
Tour office back on track. 
 
The International board is conducting a raffle to raise funds for the Red 
Knights International Memorial. Tickets are $20.00 per ticket with only 250 
tickets being sold.  So if you would like a ticket contact your Regional 
Director. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Allen Aurich 
Region 6 Director 


